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Friday 29th February 2019	

Dear Parents,
Key Stage 1 SATs – Parent Meeting – Tuesday 12th March 2019
As you may be aware your child will be taking their end of Key Stage 1 tests (SATs) in Maths, Reading and Writing during May.
We try to make the SATs as much like class routine as possible and the children are often unaware that they are being tested.  In school we refer to them as “Tricky Challenges” and would ask if you could use this term with your child so that they do not become anxious or worried.
Ms Ingham and I would like to invite you to a meeting about the Year 2 SATs on Tuesday 12th March at 3.15pm. At the meeting we will be able to provide you with further information about what the SATs will involve and how you can support your child at home. You will have an opportunity to look at sample papers to give you an idea of what the tests will look like.
We will also be holding a drop in session every fortnight to offer support and advice in ways that you can prepare your child as the weeks lead up to their SATs – this will be discussed in further detail during our SATs meeting. 
Could you please confirm if you are able to attend by completing the attached slip and returning it to school?
Many thanks for your continued support.
Miss Best and Ms Ingham 
[image: ]_________________________________________________________
Name of Child:

I will / will not able to attend the SATs meeting for Year 2 parents on Tuesday 12th March at 3.15pm


Signed:										Parent / Carer
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